
 
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
August 23, 2018 

P U B L I C  N O T I C E  
 

Re-Opening of Court Facilities 
 

The public is hereby advised that further to the notice of Court closures of August 
22, 2018, occasioned by recent earthquakes, the Judiciary wishes to inform that 
all Court facilities, except those at Charlotteville, Princes Town, and Siparia, will 
re-open on Friday 24 August, 2018.  The Charlotteville and Siparia Courts are 
expected to be re-opened on Monday 27th August, 2018.  
 
The public is further advised that the Princes Town Court will be closed until 
further notice. Further information as to matters scheduled for that Court will be 
provided to the public before close of business on Monday 27th August 2018.  
 
The Judiciary thanks all stakeholders for their understanding. 

-END- 
 
 For further information, kindly contact: 

 
Carl Ansel Francis M.O.M 
Court Protocol and Information Manager 
Court Protocol and Information Unit 
Telephone: (Office) 223-1060 ext. 2415 
E-mail: cafrancis@ttlawcourts.org  
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